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Rosalyn James has been a resident of Colton, 
California since 1998 when she moved from Los 
Angeles in search of a better quality of life for her 
family. She is now retired from the County of San 
Bernardino where she started her career with the 
Sheriff Office and ended with Children and Family 
services where her duties included ensuring that all 
absentee parents, foster parents and guardians were 

notified of court dates for family matters. Her final assignment was working at the Child 
and Adult Abuse Hotline Center, which allowed her to see first-hand the work that 
people do to unify and reunify families, and to give children an opportunity to be placed 
in homes that better serve their needs. According to Rosalyn, her years of employment 
with the County of San Bernardino has given her insight into the needs of the 
community and the resources required to meet those needs. The Greater Works House, 
Inc. is pleased to have Rosalyn serving in the capacity of Community Coordinator, 
where she will be an asset to us to acquire resources needed to achieve our mission. 

 


